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Benedictine Music Professor to Direct Final Performance
(KAIR) -- The Benedictine College Chamber Singers will present a concert in the chapel at Mount
St. Scholastica Monastery on Thursday evening at 7:30.

Dr. Ruth Krusemark, Professor and Chair of the Music Department, is the director and will be
stepping down from her choral work after several years as director in the fall to teach more applied
music at the college.

The program will include many sacred pieces, spirituals and original compositions by Krusemark.

The event is free and open to the public.
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